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Church:  4 Myrtle Street, Rydalmere 
Mail: 2 Myrtle Street, Rydalmere 2116  
Phone: (02) 9684.1541  
Fax: (02) 9638.6326 
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 Parish Priest:   Fr. Peter Lamont 
Ass. Priest: Fr. Yong Ho Jang (Fr. Pio) 

St Mary’s School:  Mr. Richard Blissenden 
St Patrick’s Marist:   Mrs. Angela Hay 

 Website: www.holymary.org.au 
 
 
MASS TIMES 

SUNDAY EUCHARIST: Saturday Vigil 5.30pm 
 Sunday 7.30am & 9.30am 

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST: Tuesday  - Saturday (except 1st Friday, 12 noon) 9.15am 

RECONCILIATION: Saturday 4.30pm - 5.15pm 

ANOINTING OF SICK WITHIN MASS 1st Saturday bi monthly 9.15am 
 (Feb, Apr, Jun, Aug, Oct, Dec)  

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT & 
BENEDICTION 

Exposition/Benediction: Friday 
Except  First  Friday,  Exposition  only 
Exposition:  Wednesday  & Saturday 

8.30am  

11.30am  

8.30am  

PRAYER OF THE CHURCH: Tuesday 9.00am 
 Friday,  except  First  Friday 8.30am 

BAPTISMS: 2nd Sunday of month 11.30am 

 
Please Pray For 
RECENTLY DECEASED:   

Harris Abood, Helen Wehbe, John Spithill, Daphne Thornton, Edna Zapanta, Fr John Thornthill, Patricia Morris, Peter 
Walton, Rosa Michael, Iris Warby, Joyce Thelander, Robert Merhi, Augustus Joseph, Jack Pickering, Maureen Bailey.  

 
ANNIVERSARIES: 
Leo John Keegan, Thelma Aboud, Cedric Aboud, Maurie Aboud, Ruby Abraham, John Joseph McAlinden, Thelma 
Henry, Betty Johnstone, Fr Eric Burton - Bernie Cudmore, Gladys Saville, Fr Frank Furfaro, Khne Abremeya, George 
Sant, Frederick Herft. 

 
Rosters – 7/8 Sep. 
Altar Servers:    Vigil 5.30pm Mia, Gordon and Lucinda Boulous 

     Sun. 9.30am Emma Biviano, Liana & Lara Tedesco 
Cleaning Ministry    Susan Boulous & family 
Ministers of Communion:  Vigil 5.30pm Barbara Rosario, Diane O’Shea 
     Sun. 9.30am Evelyn Artiaga, Catherine Fitzpatrick 
Computer Operators:  Vigil 5.30pm Samantha Keyser 
     Sun. 7.30am Michael Majoor 
     Sun. 9.30am Samuel Markarian 
Counters:   Lawrence Tsang, Patricia Hild, Linda Zappia 
Lectors:    Vigil 5.30pm Lynette Rodrigues 
     Sun. 7.30am Sue Farrugia, Geoff Kirby 
     Sun. 9.30am  Helen Wong, Eli Ogrizek 
 
 

SCHOENSTATT – CROWNING ANNIVERSARY 
On Saturday, 7th September start with a Mass at 11.30am in 
our church, followed by lunch. Please bring a plate for 
sharing. For further details please read flyers on the Notice 
Board.  

FIRST FRIDAY MASS – 6 SEPTEMBER 
Mass will be celebrated every First Friday of 
the month at 12 midday preceded by 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament at 
11.30am. 

 
 

  

FATHERS’ DAY 
We wish all our fathers a happy Fathers’ Day. May the Lord 
bless you and keep you always.                               Fr Peter 
 

AIR CONDITIONING 
Our new Air Conditioning units will be installed with work 
commencing on 2ndSeptember. It should take about two 
weeks to complete. 
 

C.W.L. 
CWL Lunch/Bingo lunch will take place in the 
meeting room on Monday 2nd September at 
11.30am for a 12 noon lunch provided by our 
members. $5 admission covers lunch, raffle 

tickets, lucky door prize and a bingo card. After lunch our 
caller Vince Moulay will call 5 games of Bingo in his unique 
style. All welcome. 
 

SICK PARISHIONERS 
Please inform the parish office if a parishioner is sick or 
housebound. The priest can then visit and administer the 
sacraments. The onus is on the family of the parishioner to 
inform us. The Sacrament of the Sick is administered bi-
monthly. The next date for the Sacrament is Saturday, 5th 
October at 9.15am. 
 

YOUTH NEWS 
We'll be separating fact from fiction on September 7th our 
next Youth Group night. We'll be meeting in the parish hall 
from 6.30pm, can't wait to see you there! Contact Bec Hall 
(rebecca.b.hall@outlook.com) for any info. 
 

THE SULTAN AND THE SAINT SPECIAL 
SCREENING 

The Columban Centre for Christian-Muslim 
Relations is co-hosting a special screening of 
The Sultan and the Saint to mark the 800th 
anniversary of the meeting between St Francis 
of Assisi and the Sultan of Egypt. Thursday 5 
September at Event Cinemas Parramatta from 

7pm. Tickets are $12 and must be purchased in advanced 
online through https://events.humanitix.com.au/the-sultan-
and-the-saint-8ooth-anniversary. 
 

NEW ROSTERS 
New Altar Society Rosters are available at the back of the 
church for collection. Those who have provided email 
addresses, your rosters have been emailed to you. 
 

BISHOP’S COLLECTION FOR RETIRED AND SICK 
CLERGY 

The Clergy Support Foundation of the Diocese of Parramatta 
assists in meeting the needs of the retired and sick priests of 
the Diocese, and an annual appeal, The Bishop’s Collection 
for Retired and Sick Clergy, is held on Father’s Day each 
year to support the Foundation. It is hoped to raise $200,000 
each year through this appeal. Last year, through your 
generosity we reached the target with donations totalling 
$195,000 and the Foundation thanks you for this contribution. 
The appeal will be held this weekend. Appeal envelopes are 
available at the back of the church. If you wish you can make 
online contributions at csfparra.org.au using your credit card 
or direct transfer via EFT to BSB 067 950 and Account No 
001691 in the name of the CSF with reference your name, 
and send e-mail to csf@parracatholic.org with your details so 
receipts can be sent, which we usually do in January. 

WANTED: NEW SINGERS FOR HOLY NAME OF MARY 
PARISH CHOIR 

Are you a musician looking to share your talent with the 
Parish of Rydalmere? 
 Do you enjoy singing in your parish in liturgical worship 
through music? 
Do you enjoy discovering new styles of music? 
Would you like to meet other folk with similar musical 
interests? 
Why not join the Holy Name of Mary Parish Choir here in 
Rydalmere which can develop your singing voice? The 
choir, which perform regularly, is recruiting new singers to 
join their ensemble. The choir is under the direction of a 
highly experienced chorister, choral administrator and 
Music Director, Robin MacKenzie-Hunter, who still leads an 
18 voice choir he started some 37 years ago.  The Parish 
choir rehearses in the church on Wednesday nights from 
7.30pm., singers in the choir learn how to use their voices 
with others in singing and how to blend their voices together 
when singing Contemporary & Renaissance Liturgical 
music. Music has always been a large part of the Holy Name 
of Mary and it is blessed to have a committed team of 
musicians who serve its liturgical life. For many folk, music 
is an excellent way of connecting more profoundly with the 
mystery of faith and using one’s musical talent to inspire 
others in liturgical worship.  Participation in the choir 
enables musicians to engage in the Liturgy in a musically 
fulfilling way, while leading the community in singing God’s 
praise. Commitment and consistency is important for 
aspiring choristers. If you are interested in coming along 
please contact Robin MacKenzie-Hunter by email on 
kkenzie@optusnet.com.au or on 9638 2625 or the church 
office. We look forward to hearing from you.   

 
RYDALMEN 

Our next men’s group meeting: Thursday 
5th September at 7.30pm (for 7.45pm start) 
in the Parish meeting room where we will start 
a series of group readings and reflections on Pope Francis’ 
Apostolic Exhortation “The Joy of the Gospel.” Shane (0432 
685 036 or shane.young@ozemail.com.au) is our contact. 
Pope Francis is a genuine joy to read and he is a passionate 
advocate of returning to the simplicity and purity of the 
Gospel. So I encourage all regular and non-regular 
Rydalmen to seriously consider participating in our 
fellowship. 
 

CONFIRMATION 
Enrolment forms for the Sacrament of Confirmation are at 
the entrance of the church. Confirmation is Friday 8th 
November. Confirmation is for children Year 5 and up, who 
have made their First Communion. Enrolment weekend is 
the 21st and 22nd September. 
 

MINISTRY OF COMMUNION TO THE SICK AND DYING 
ONGOING FORMATION: 14 SEPTEMBER 

The Office for Worship is organising a formation day for 
those already involved in the ministry, Ministers of 
Communion to the Sick and the Dying on Saturday 14 
September at the Institute for Mission, Blacktown, 9:30am - 
2pm. Morning tea and lunch will be provided. RSVP by 10 
September. To RSVP, please contact 8838 3456 or  
anne.alimangohan@parracatholic.org  
 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING 
Our next meeting is on Tuesday 10th September at 7.30pm 
in the Meeting Room. New members welcome. 
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